PUBLIC LIGHTING CONTRACT

CONTRACT FOR THE SUPPLY OF ELECTRICITY TO ALL PUBLIC LIGHTING

Tender documents have been compiled in respect of all the Public Lighting within Salford City Council.

The contract period commences 1 April 2009 and will continue for one year until 31 March 2010.

Committee are requested to accept the 12 month tender from Tenderer 1 as detailed below. This contract will produce annual costs of £957,663.  We are pleased to report that this contract is a reduction of £231,537       
Although the 24 month contract is slightly cheaper, it is anticipated that energy prices for this type of contract will not increase significantly over the next 12 month period.

Summary of Charges for the Public Lighting Tender






Total Cost
Average PPU
  Decrease
% Decrease

Current Costs


£1,189,200
        7.509



Tender 1 (12 months)

£ 957,663
        6.047

£231,537

22.81
Tender 1 (24 months)

£ 1,012,934           6.396

£176,265

17.36
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